
Tell us what you think 
about the proposal to stop providing 
NHS prescriptions for gluten-free 
bread, rolls and flour mix...

The only gluten-free products 
available on NHS prescription 
are bread, rolls and flour 
mixes. Your local NHS is 
thinking about stopping this.

Before making a final decision, 
we want to understand what 
this means for people and 
their families.

Complete a short survey telling 
us how you may be affected by 
the proposed change.

It's important that we hear 
your views.

Scan the QR code to take part. 
Closing date 25 August 2025.

Other ways to take part in 
the survey:
• email us at 

nencicb.involve@nhs.net
• call 0191 512 8484
• or write and tell us your 

views, send to:
Gluten-free survey
North East and North 
Cumbria ICB
Pemberton House
Colima Avenue
Sunderland Enterprise Park
Sunderland SR5 3XB


